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TOWN OF ELIZABETH

ADEN HOGAN, TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

COLORADO

March 28, 2017

Don Opheim
Schmidt Construction

RE: Effluent Sales with Hunt Lease

Dear Sir,

The Town entered a lease agreement with Rick Hunt in 2004 and then renewed that lease agreement in
2010 for the purchase of effluent water discharge. The Town has annually billed for the effluent
discharge water and received payment for such as well. The Town will honor the agreement as long as
the charged amount has been paid. The Town does have the right to terminate the lease agreement for
any reason upon written 60 day notice. Again, our records show payment has been received for the
effluent sales within this agreement from 2004 to 2016. Our records show $2,971.60 has been billed for
2017 with a due date of April 15, 2017.

Sincerely,
Wde>—

Aden Hogan, Jr.
Town Administrator
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